
The Public Understanding  
of Science in Africa 

 

Organised by the Centre of African Studies, University of Cambridge, the 
British Institute of East Africa, Nairobi, Kenya and the London School of 
Hygiene and Tropical Medicine, Anthropologies of African Biosciences 
Group. 
 

We welcome abstracts and expressions of interest from researchers,  
scientists, journalists, science educators, policymakers and academics 
across science and humanities disciplines. 
 

The deadline for abstracts is 1 May 2010 
 

For more information please e-mail conference@african.cam.ac.uk at the 
Centre of African Studies Cambridge, or visit the Centre website at 
www.african.cam.ac.uk 

A workshop to be held at the  
 

British Institute of East Africa  
Nairobi, Kenya 

 

22-24 September 2010 

(Supported by the Leverhulme Trust and the Isaac Newton Trust, Cambridge) 


